NOBLESVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT
MERIT COMMISSION
SEPTEMBER 7, 2021

The Noblesville Fire Department Merit Commission met in executive session pursuant to public notice
at 4:00pm on Tuesday, September 7, 2021. Mark Glodowski, Sarah Russell Goddard, Dale Martz,
Mike Navarro, and Chris Renner were present.

Also present were Chief Matt Mitchell, Assistant Chief Adam Biddle, Division Chief John O’Neal,
Captain Uriah Eddingfield, Captain Josh Small, and Attorney Jon Mayes.

The undersigned do hereby certify that the only topic discussed was in accordance with IC 5-14-1.5-
6.1(b)(6)(A), with respect to any individual over whom the governing body has jurisdiction, to receive
information concerning the individual’s alleged misconduct.
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